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16th June 2021 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 

 
This school year has been a challenging and different school year for all of us, and we’d like 

to thank you for your continuing support during this uncertain time.   

 

Summer 2 Update 

 

I am writing to update you on the arrangements for events in the summer term in 

the light of the delay moving to stage 4 of the roadmap. Schools have been told that 

they should keep all existing control measures in place, so this will impact on how 

events will run this term. 

 
Parent’s Evening 

 
Parent’s evening will go ahead as planned on Tuesday 29th June with additional 

appointments available on Wednesday 30th June but as in the spring term meetings 

will be virtual.  Meetings can be accessed on any smartphone, tablet, laptop or 

computer. At the meeting your child’s teacher will discuss your child’s progress this 

year and their report with you. Reports will be sent home on Monday 28th June. You 

will be sent a link to book your appointment tomorrow. 

 
Sports Days 

 

Sports days will go ahead in year groups with the classes kept separately in their 

bubbles in the playground.   Unfortunately due to restrictions, parents will not be 

able to attend. 
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Class photos 

These have been booked in for Monday 28th June and will be taken in the playground 

(weather allowing). 

 
End of Year Trips 

 

We will not be able to go ahead with our usual range of end of year reward trips. 

Some classes will be going out to places in the local area where the children can walk 

and will follow a strict set of protocols to ensure the children are kept safe. Your 

child’s teacher will write to you with details. 

 
Visits to new classes 

 
These will go ahead as planned on the last day of term. 

 

 

Please stay safe and once again my thanks for your support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

M C Tayton 

Headteacher 
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